
Noel	Leeming	Glenfield	Clearance	Centre	Closure	
	
 
Dear	Suppliers,	
 
We	recently	shared	a	proposal	with	the	Noel	Leeming	Glenfield	Clearance	Centre	team	
to	close	the	store	in	July	this	year.		We	received	valuable	and	insightful	feedback	on	this	
proposal,	including	the	unique	customer	offering	Noel	Leeming	Clearance	Centre	stores	
provide	and	the	overall	store	performance	and	processes,	and	would	like	to	thank	the	
team	for	their	engagement	throughout	this	process.		
	
When	reviewing	our	store	network,	we	consider	performance	along	with	a	range	of	
other	factors,	such	as	opportunities	for	future	growth,	lease	conditions	and	proximity	to	
other	stores.	After	carefully	reviewing	the	feedback	received,	we	have	made	the	difficult	
decision	to	close	the	Noel	Leeming	Glenfield	Clearance	Centre	to	the	public	on	Sunday	
17th	July.			
	
The	Noel	Leeming	Glenfield	Clearance	Centre	team	has	developed	strong	relationships	
with	their	customers	&	suppliers	and	have	always	been	focused	on	providing	a	high	
level	of	service.	We	admire	the	strong	sense	of	community	spirit	and	would	like	to	thank	
the	team	for	their	hard	work	and	dedication	to	Noel	Leeming.	
 
The	buying	team	at	TWG	will	be	in	contact	with	you	shortly	if	any	fixtures/stands	need	
to	be	collected.		Any	remaining	stock	will	be	moved	to	the	Penrose	clearance	store. 
	
Please	reach	out	to	your	category	manager	or	supplier	relations	team	if	you	have	any	
queries. 
 


